
 

 

Corporate Internet Banking 
 

What You Need To Know! 
 
• Internet Banking services will not be available beginning Thursday, August 14, 2025 at 7 

pm CST. Please do not schedule any transfers with a settlement/effective date beyond 
August 13, 2025. Any transfers with a settlement/effective date after August 13, 2025 
WILL NOT be processed.  
 

• With our assistance, your company and employees with their own access will need to     
re-enroll in our new and improved Internet Banking services once we have restored access 
which is scheduled for no later than Tuesday, August 19, 2025. You will receive an email 
from State Bank with more information. 

 

• You will also receive an email invitation from no-reply@sbtcajun.com with a subject line 
of Internet Banking Setup between August 17th and August 19th. This email will contain a 
link to complete the enrollment process. The link will expire 3 days after it is received.  

 

• We strongly encourage you to save or print all your transfer history if this information is 
not already kept with your other business records you retain outside of Internet Banking. 

 

• If you retrieve your bank statements electronically, we will assist you in re-enrolling for e-
statements as well. Due to Internet Banking services being temporarily unavailable during 
this upgrade, we strongly encourage you to print or download any bank statements you 
may need while the services are offline.  

 

If you have any questions, we encourage you to contact us at any location. We are available 
Monday through Friday 9 am-5 pm CST.  

 

                Golden Meadow               Cut Off                       Larose                   Mathews 
                  985-475-5826             985-632-4201           985-798-7101        985-537-1633 


